
Maximize Your College Potential by taking the 

PSAT/NMSQT® 

 

 

The PSAT/NMSQT® will be hosted at Chandler High School. 

When: October 28, 2015 

Time: 7:30-12pm 

Fee: $20.00, payable at the Chandler High Bookstore starting 

August 10, 2015.   

Who should take this opportunity? 10th and 11th college bound 

students should test.   

Registration will be on a first come first serve basis.  Note, only 

200 tests will be available.   

 

Why should students take the PSAT/NMSQT® ?  

1. A head start on the road to college: The PSAT/NMSQT encourages students to start 

thinking about college and introduces them to the types of skills they'll need to succeed. 
2. Personalized skills feedback: The feedback students receive helps identify skill gaps 

and provides suggestions for closing those gaps while there is still time for significant 

improvement. 
3. College search options: Students will receive portal access through Collegeboard to 

research colleges of interest based on student information.  
4. Free Khan Academy: Web based tutorial system with many instructional videos. 

5. National Merit Information: Juniors who score within the national cut off will receive 

information about National Merit qualifications.  Sophomores who take the test do not 

qualify for the National Merit program.  However, over 90% of National Merit Finalist 

report that they took the PSAT/NMSQT® more than once.   


